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Begin forwarded message:

From: Alannah Rodgers <arodgers@victoria.ca>

Date: August 20, 2018 at 10:07:14 AM PDT

To: "Meagan.Brame@esquimalt.ca" <Meagan.Brame@esquimalt.ca>
Subject: Greater Victoria School Crossing Guard Association

Good morning Councillor Brame,
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As you may be aware, the City of Victoria recently passed a motion to support the Greater Victoria
School Crossing Guard Association. We have been asked to explore options to create a more sustainable
funding program in 2019 and onwards for crossing guards in our community by working with the CRD,
interested municipalities, the school district and the Province. Janya from the PAC has referred me to
you to figure out the best township contact to get involved in this project, should Esquimalt be

interested in these discussions.
Thank you and kind regards,

Alannah Rodgers

Active Transportation Project Coordinator
Engineering and Public Works Department
City of Victoria

1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC V8W 1P6

250.361.0378
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